Volunteer Officer Report January 2020
Zoe Hoy - Disabilities Students’ Officer
What has been worked on in the past month?

In the past month | have been very busy continuing to finalise my plans for my ‘spoon
‘campaign as well as writing an article about my role as disabilities officer and what it entails.
| have had lots of meetings with various people to discuss changes to websites as well as with
careers and employability about how they can help support students with disabilities.

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins

In the last month | have helped to highlight issues with the SU website around accessibility
and | am now working with them to improve this.

| produced a Survey to help me find and address issues regarding accessibly on campus. If
you would like to fill this out and help us make these changes for you please use the link
below.

https://lincolnsu.com/survey/disabilities-survey-2020

In the last few months | have also been talking to the SU about Sunflower lanyards after them
being suggested by myself and by other students | knew this was something that was
important. | am very proud to report that the use of the sunflower lanyards at refresher fayre
were a Success and we hope to use them at future events.

A lot of the work | do as disabilities officer tends to be “behind the scenes” and many
students do not understand what it is | do, so to give a little insight to what | have been
doing | have been writing a news article that you will be able to read on the SU website once
| have finished it.

Plans for next month

In the next month i will also continue to work on planing and hope to finalise my plans on my
campaign so | can put them into place.

| also hope to finish writing my article to give students an insight into what my role as
disabilities officer entails and what | am doing to improve accessibility on campus.


https://lincolnsu.com/survey/disabilities-survey-2020

